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TOWN OF PLEASANT SPRINGS 

RESIDENTS 

 

NOTICE OF 

COMPREHENSIVE (LAND USE) PLAN 

SUBCOMMITTEE OPENING 
 

 
The Town of Pleasant Springs is in the initial stages of updating its Comprehensive (Land 

Use) Plan to help guide the Town’s decision making on a wide variety of issues, 

including land use, over the next 20 years. The Subcommittee is looking for two 

residents to join; preferably, one resident who lives within the Farmland Preservation 

Zone and one resident who lives outside of that zone.  

 

The Comprehensive Plan Subcommittee has identified the following three items they feel 

would be the most important to be expanded in the upcoming rewrite of the 

Comprehensive Plan:  

1. Possible commercial development on main travel arteries 

2. Identification of more transitional agricultural areas 

3. Consideration of allowance of multifamily dwellings in the township 

 

 
HOW TO APPLY: 

Town residents wishing to serve on the Comprehensive (Land Use) Plan Subcommittee 

are encouraged to send a letter of interest stating their qualifications to the Plan 

Commission.   

 

Please address your letter to the Pleasant Springs Plan Commission, 2354 County Road 

N, Stoughton, WI, 53589-2873 or email your letter to 

clerktreasurer@tn.pleasantsprings.wi.gov by August 26th, 2024. The Plan Commission 

will review the applicants during their September 11th, 2024 meeting.  

 
Please contact Melanie Miller- melanie.miller@townps@gmail.com, Jim Schiferl – 

james.schiferl@yahoo.com, or Keith Comstock- keith@clark-heating.com with any 

questions regarding the position.  
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